

Levin Cosmopolitan Club Inc December 2020 Newsletter



President's Christmas Message

Together with the members of the Executive Committee, I extend warm Christmas Greetings to all members, the staff, and your families, with good wishes that 2021 and the years ahead will be healthy, happy and prosperous for us all.

I especially extend kindest thoughts to those who may have been unwell, and to those who sadly have experienced personal sorrow and grief during the year.

Please take care, stay safe, rest up and enjoy this Christmas time with loved ones.

Best wishes everyone for a Merry Christmas and a magnificent New Year.

Bruce McCarrison
President



Tertiary/Trade Grants 2020

At its most recent meeting the Executive Committee was very pleased to award the following recipients an LCC Tertiary/Trade Grant to enable their further study.

The level and quality of the applications was again very high and it was a pleasure to make the allocations.

Good luck with your 2021 studies and beyond.

Ally Ataria
Jamie Harper
Chloe Kemp
Morgan Kibblewhite
Bridie McLeavey
Liam McLeavey
Croi Mitchell
Destiny Tupara



Kids Christmas Party

A big thank you to the Cossie Club Staff and the wonderful volunteers who helped make the Children's Christmas party another successful event. The kids certainly seemed to enjoy themselves, especially when Father Christmas arrived.









Kids In Sport Charitable Trust

The Trustees of the Kids in Sport Charitable Trust wish to thank Club Members for supporting our Chicken/Whitebait raffles throughout the year.

Also, a very big thank you to those who sponsored tables at the Labour Weekend 8 Ball Tournament.

The tournament hosted 80 players from all over New Zealand. The Club catered admirably with food available from the old snack bar, Hot Spot and the restaurant, and of course by bringing these players and their supporters into the Club it enhanced the Club turnover in the Bar, Restaurant and Pokies. Always a good thing, and it helped raise funds for donating grants.

The Trust is run by a group of Club Members who are enthusiastic about promoting Kids in Sport in the Horowhenua District by granting them funds to attend sporting fixtures here in New Zealand and Overseas.

So far kids have received funds for their respective sports representing New Zealand and overseas, in Karting, Softball and Darts.

Unfortunately, Covid struck which affected the kids and their sport plus also our ability to raise funds, to the extent that we did the previous year. However, there are funds available for individuals or teams so please don't hesitate to ask for an application form from Bruce McCarrison.

Once again, we thank all Members for supporting our Local Kids and their sport and wish you all a Merry Xmas and a Happy and better 2021.

Paul Pearce CHAIRMAN



Compliment

We had a great day yesterday and the dinner was really good can you please pass on our compliments to the chef and kitchen staff, thank you for your efforts much appreciated and as always the bar staff are such a friendly bunch and working hard so can you thank them as well for making a good day had by all 😂

Protech Roofing

Please note the Club will be closed 25th December 2020

so our staff can also enjoy this special day with loved ones.



Nurse in Club

Please note that the next date for the Nurse is Saturday 6th February 2021

Foodbank

Please bring along your non-perishable food donation and drop off at the Food Bank Table in the Main Bar area.

Final donation day Friday 18th December.

Please check expiry dates.

Thanks so much!!

Levin Cossie Club Members

Horowhenua Food Bank
PLEASE DONATE

"Giving back to our Community for Christmas"

NO EXPIRED FOOD - PLEASE CHECK DATES



LCC Seniors Adjunct

Another year has been and gone. November and December have been relatively quiet. We have had our usual days of pool, bowls and Housie, however on the 11th November we were hosts to 31 members from the Upper Hutt Cossie Seniors who came and joined us for a sports day. We played bowls, pool and cards. The bowls were played in good spirits and were evenly matched, however Levin came out the winners. Unfortunately there were not many visiting pool players. It was a good day and enjoyed by all. Must thank Sid and his staff who supplied the lunch and afternoon tea. As usual well done.

December 9th we had our final day for the year in the form of a Christmas Lunch. Thanks to the generous donations from our members we were able to make up eight baskets to raffle off. My thanks go to Heather and Bernie who spent an afternoon making them up. They looked awesome. We had 56 members who attended the lunch. The Hudson Room had a real Christmas atmosphere so we must thank Bruce and Sue for their efforts in setting it up. Thanks to Sidney and his staff for the wonderful meal that was served, the bar staff Tina & Raina for serving our drinks. Must also thank the Executive for their contribution and Jacqui who was our photographer for the day. Also Lisa for her work in organising the function. Last of all I must thank the Seniors Committee and you, the members, who helped to make this event the success it was.

To end the afternoon Housie was played and I must thank Carol for her calling efforts.

As was mentioned in the Club newsletter we are looking at concerts we could go to as a Club. At this stage we are looking at four. We will be following up in the New Year so watch this space for details as they come to hand.

Our first day back for 2021 is the 13th January so we will look forward to seeing you all then. In the meantime enjoy your Christmas and New Year break. Keep well and stay safe.

Pat Perrin
President
Seniors Adjunct



LCC Seniors Adjunct Xmas Party













LCC Open Cue Sports Adjunct

Merry Christmas to all Cue Sports Adjunct members.



Our last event for 2020 was held on Thursday 10th December, which was the prizegiving and wind-up function.

This was an enjoyable night with a few drinks and finger food provided.

The pool tables were busy with ladder challenge matches and other social matches that were a lot of fun to play in.

It was inspiring to see the delighted faces on everyone as they viewed the well presented and numerous trophies on display.

The happy faces on each recipient as they received their award and reflected back on some of the tough opponents they had to overcome to win, was great to see.

Have a nice break, keep practising and we'll see you after Christmas when our Adjunct Club Nights resume on Thursday 21st January 2021.

Merry Christmas and Good Health Dave Morris



Tararua Restaurant—January

Some of you might have noticed some earthworks happening in the carpark at the end of the restaurant. This is the start of an extension for the Freezer/Chiller/Dry Store for

the kitchen.



This will mean when the contractors break through the wall to the restaurant in January it will need to close for two weeks. It will close from 12th January and re-open on Tuesday 26th January.

We will however have the Snack Bar in the bar area open while the restaurant is closed

Tuesday, Friday and Saturday nights from 4.30pm—8pm

Birthday Vouchers

For the members who have birthdays in January, we will extend the date you can redeem your vouchers until the end of February.



Find us on Facebook and become our friend

https://www.facebook.com/cossie.club.566



WARNING

HAMAHAMAHAMAHAMAHAMAHAMAHAMAHAMA

URINATING IN
THE GARDEN AREA OR
SMOKING ILLEGAL SUBSTANCES
ON CLUB PREMISES
WILL RESULT IN IMMEDIATE
SUSPENSION/EXPULSION FROM THE
CLUB

B A McCarrison PRESIDENT

Upcoming Events:

Friday 18th December Karaoke with Bevan

Saturday 19th December Karaoke with Bevan

Sunday 20th December Country & Variety Music Club – 1pm – 5pm

WWWWWWWWWWWWWWWWWWWWWWW

Thursday 24th December Club Joker Draw & Friday Quiz

Friday 25th December CLUB CLOSED—MERRY CHRISTMAS

Thursday 31st December Live Band: Harmony

Friday 1st January Live Band: Double Blend Duo 12pm—4pm







